EDN-HE(14)1-2013-NIELIT-Fees
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh — Shimla-1

Dated : Shimla the February, 2021
To
All the Principals
Govt. Sr. Sec. Schools
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: Guidelines relating to payment of salary to the staff employed on
outsource basis.
Memo,

This is with reference to the guidelines issued by the Addl. Chief
Secretary(Finance) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh vide letter no. Fin(C)D(4)-2/2020
dated 21.01.2021 on the subject cited above.

In this context, you are directed to submit the attendance of IT Faculty
deployed through NIELIT in your institution by 4t of every month directly to NIELIT for
adhering the guidelines issued by the Govt. regarding payment of salary to the outsourced staff
by 7" of every month positively.

Non adherence to this direction will be viewed seriously.

3 Direcﬁ gher Education

Himachal Pradesh
Copy for information and necessary action to: -

1. The Director-Incharge NIELIT, Hotel Cedarwood building, Jakhoo,
Shimla-1
2 All the Dy. Directors of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh.
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